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HUDSON DISPATCH
UNION CITY, N. J.

Mr. Jack Antreassian December 29th, 1974
Diocese of theArmenian Chureh

Dear Jack:

My deepest thanks to you for the “tribute"-—-it was
wonderful--and I am grateful for the coples of the
Armenian Church showing the lavout which I will hand
down to my grandchildren.

And thanks for sending the drawings back. Give
my thanks to whoever made the layout. He did & grard
job. Maybe it was & she==I don't know.

Also, enclosed find my check for $1,000 on my
godfather pledge . Please turn it over to Uncle
Haiks And I hope things pick up over sdrexe finan-
cially. I know what you're going ti incerely

Office of LUD, Sports Editor



